
Exhibit M 



From: Guillermo Martinez <gmarti9720@att.net>  
Sent: Monday, February 22, 2021 11:52 AM 
To: Jerry Dyer <Jerry.Dyer@fresno.gov> 
Subject: Apartment complex 
 
You are one of the few politicians with any common sense.  Please block the planned construction of an 
apartment complex on shaw and Blackstone at the Christmas Tree lot.   The trash, drugs and problems 
this complex will attract will ensure the degradation of this part of town. 
 
Sent from AT&T Yahoo Mail on Android 
 


